
 
 

Hey Horned Frogs Fans! Here’s your chance to help out the Frogs and 
make a difference in the Fort Worth Community! The TCU Student-

Athlete Advisory Council is hosting a Teddy Bear Drive to benefit Cook 
Children’s Hospital. A teddy bear is given to every child who is admitted 

to Cook Children’s Hospital, and what better way to show our 
appreciation than to help them give back! We ask that you please 

contribute to this cause by donating a teddy bear at any one of these 
upcoming TCU Horned Frogs basketball games: 

 
TCU Men vs. West Virginia, Saturday, Feb. 9, 3:00pm 

TCU Women vs. Oklahoma State, Wednesday, Feb. 20, 7:00pm 

TCU Women vs. West Virginia, Saturday, Feb. 23, 7:00pm 

TCU Men vs. Oklahoma State, Wednesday, Feb. 27, 6:00pm 

 

Please drop off your donation at any of the entry doors at Daniel-Meyer 
Coliseum during the game. Student-athletes will be there to greet and 

thank you! 
 

 


